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	Spring Celebration 
 Our 27th Annual Spring Celebration
was another huge success with many thanks going out to our hard working staff, the children for their great performances and of course our parent body for all your support.  This year our profit is $13,349.18.  Our center will be giving money to each room and continuing to make improvements on both of our beautiful playgrounds.  Congratulations go out to Tim Depies (Mequon parent) who won the big raffle prize. 

Picture Day
Picture day will be on 
Tuesday, May 14th.  Please have your child dressed in the clothes you want for the portraits when they arrive at the center.  Portraits will be taken by Liz Decker Photography who also is a tenured teacher from our Mequon center.  She will start taking pictures first thing in the morning and continue throughout the morning for all children regularly scheduled that day.  For any children not scheduled on picture day, walk-ins will be taken on a first come, first serve basis at 1:00pm.  Within two weeks of picture day, all families will receive a password to view their children’s photos online and will have an opportunity to order a variety of picture packages or a la carte photos.

  Memorial Day

OCCP will be closed on Monday, May 27th.  Remember, this is a normal tuition week unless you turn in vacation coupons.  Have a safe and Happy Memorial Day.  
 
	Happy Mother’s Day
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Muffins with Mom
Mom’s, you are invited to join us for a very special snack in your honor on Thursday, May 9th at 3:15pm.  The children will be performing a little song/poem/finger play.  You will also be receiving your gifts at that time.  Please sign up in your child’s classroom if you are able to join us.
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May 6th – 10th is National Teacher Appreciation Week.  Please take a moment to let your child’s teacher know how much you appreciate them. Attached is a flyer with some fun ideas you could do for your child’s teacher.

These ideas are only suggestions.  Our staff make it their main priority to create an environment where your children feel safe, loved and to develop their natural love of learning.  We will be treating the staff to a special lunch as well as some special treats throughout the week. 

	2nd Chili Supper Fundraiser

We’re excited to have another Chili Supper Fundraiser because the first one went so well.  We have decided to give all the profits to Miss Lindsay and her family to help them as her son continues his chemotherapy for lymphoma leukemia.  Orders will be ready for pick-up on Thursday, May 2nd between 3:00-6:00 pm in our kitchen.  The profit from the Valentin’s Day Bake Sale and first Chili Supper fundraiser was put towards the purchase of a beautiful new stove.  Thank you everyone for your support.
Summer Schedules

It’s hard to believe that summer is right around the corner.  Please make sure you’ve turned in your child’s summer schedule forms if you haven’t already.  This information helps us plan our summer program.  Thank you.
Happy Birthday

Olivia Gillen    May 2nd  2 years old

Morgan Abshire  May 14th   4 years old

Graham Henke  May 14th  4 years old

Alex Feuerer  May 18th  3 years old

Miss Hayden  May 21st  ??

Miss Pamela May 25th  ??

Emma Hahn  May 26th  2 years old

Camila Palacios  May 31st  4 years old
End of the day
As it gets warmer outside many of the classrooms play on the playground in the afternoon as parents are picking up.  Please remember, as you pick your child up from the playground to make sure a teacher knows they are leaving and to sign them out on our sign in/out form located on the counter directly outside of the office door.  Thank you.

Pajama Day is

Wednesday, May 22nd (
 
	
	
	
	
	


